

HealthImpact Newsletter Volume 5, Issue 5



Awaiting autumn: HealthImpact office window at Preservation Park, Oakland in the fall of 2011

Greetings!

- Impending Nursing Workforce Shortage in CA?
- NEPiN Launches Educational Advancement Initiative
- Nursing Diagnoses Survey
- New Online Clinical Faculty Development Course
- Nurses on Boards Coalition
- RWJF's Culture of Health Prizes
- BRN Announces Project Green
- Waxman is 2018 SSH President-Elect
- BRN Consumer Satisfaction Survey
- RWJF Public Health Nurse Leaders Graduate
- 7th Annual CNO Survey
- An Appreciative Farewell to Tom Johnson

HRSA Nursing Workforce Supply and Demand Projections 2014-2030



The Health Resources and Services Administration (HRSA)'s National Center for Health Workforce Analysis recently published nursing workforce supply and demand projections for 2014-2030. The last published report in 2014 indicated that California would have a slight shortage of around 3,100 RNs by 2025. Generally speaking, the RN supply in California was projected to be in balance with demand.

The new report, dated July 21, 2017, shows a very different scenario. **NCHWA Report**

READ MORE



NEPiN Planning Team meets in Seattle, September 27, 2017

National Education Progression in Nursing (NEPiN) Collaborative

The National Education Progression in Nursing Collaborative has formally launched its initiative to accelerate educational advancement for nurses across the U.S. NEPiN's collaborative of diverse stakeholders has joined to create national focus to identify, support, and scale up practices that accelerate BSN-and-higher nurse preparation in response to the urgency of this initiative.

READ MORE

Nursing Diagnoses: Teaching Students, and Utilization in Nursing Practice

SURVEY

HealthImpact and the California Hospital Association (CHA) are collaborating on a statewide survey to

explore how RN students are taught and learn about nursing diagnoses, and how nurses in hospitals utilize nursing diagnoses in practice.

READ MORE

Announcing Launch of Newly Updated Clinical Faculty Development Course

Samuel Merritt University and HealthImpact are pleased to announce the launch of a newly updated Clinical Faculty Development Course to be offered online starting in

spring 2018, supporting the transition in practice of experienced RNs new to academic nursing faculty roles.

READ MORE



Nurses on Boards Coalition (NOBC) Update

It is more important than ever to consider serving on a committee or board in California. If you're already serving, have you considered mentoring a potential board member by asking a nurse to

attend a meeting with you?

For those of you on ACNL chapter board nominations committees, this is a great way to have your members reach out to new nurse leaders, and an opportunity for them to get board experience in a supportive environment.

READ MORE

Apply for RWJF's 2018 Culture of Health Prize -- 2017 Winners Announced!

The RWJF Culture of Health Prize honors communities that are making great strides in their journey toward better health by creating powerful partnerships and deep commitments to make change—change that will enable all in our diverse society to lead healthier lives now and for generations to come.

READ MORE APPLY

We're Tweeting! Find us at @HealthImpactCA

HealthImpact keeps nurses informed and involved as we re-envision ways teams can partner with consumers to improve their health during this period of massive transformation in healthcare. We identify trends and create programs that connect nurses to evolving health practices as part of interprofessional teams - ensuring a better future for all. We continue working with our partners to advance innovative and practical solutions.

Visit Our Website

The mission: to enhance the well-being of Californians through innovation, interprofessional leadership, and nursing excellence

Announcing the California Board of Registered Nursing's Project Green

The BRN has undertaken an effort to eliminate paper renewal notifications and plastic pocket RN cards. Please visit the BRN website and click on the "Hello Green, Goodbye Paper" button to read all about the upcoming changes.

SSH Announces Newly Elected Board Members

The 2018 President-Elect for the Society for Simulation in Healthcare (SSH) is California Simulation Alliance Program Director KT Waxman, DNP, MBA, RN, CNL, CHSE, CENP, FAAN. Dr. Waxman is an Assistant Professor at the University of San Francisco. Her term on the SSH board begins in January



2018. The SSH is a 4,000-member, international, interprofessional simulation association. Congratulations KT!

Do you want to support *HealthImpact's* work to strengthen California's nursing workforce? You can contribute here:

Donate now

California BRN Requests Feedback From Public

Talk to the BRN! Their 2017 Consumer Satisfaction Survey will be open from September 27 through November 2, 2017.

CLICK HERE



Sherylin Taylor and Noel Bazini-Barakat at their graduation from the Robert Wood Johnson Foundation Public Health Nurse Leaders program in Atlanta, GA on September 7, 2017.

Congratulations to RWJF Public Health Nurse Leaders on their successful projects!

Sherylin Taylor - Lake County Health Department: Reversing the Decline in Rural Health Nursing Retention and Recruitment

Noel Bazini-Barakat - Los Angeles County Department of Public Health: *Preparing the Public Health Nursing Workforce of the Future*

Both projects will continue to help inform the importance of nursing leadership's role in building healthier communities across California.

READ MORE

Coming Soon: The 7th Annual Survey of CA CNOs

UCSF is collaborating with HASC and HealthImpact to conduct the 7th annual Survey of Chief Nursing Officers. This survey provides important nursing workforce data to educators, policymakers, and employers about current and anticipated nursing shortages as well as prospects for the future. CNOs will receive an email invitation to participate in the survey directly from the UCSF team in early October. We need your help. It is important to complete the survey to help ensure that state leaders support programs to address RN shortages and other critical nursing issues. Thank you for your participation!

Johnson Retires From Board of Directors After 15 Years

Thomas (Tom) Johnson, MPH, FACHE, founding board member of the former California Institute for Nursing and Health Care, now HealthImpact, served from March 2002 until his resignation in June 2017. The former California Secretary of **Veterans Affairs** served as both



Chair and Treasurer during his tenure, and was central to developing the initial mission and guiding the organization's course through the years. He is renowned for his incisive questions and his close reading of financial statements, as well as his sense of humor and the treats he brought in from his garden, and is greatly missed by everyone on staff.